
 

Feedback Virtual Meeting: EC PHSDSBC - 29 May 2020 
 
The Eastern Cape PHSDSBC, held a virtual meeting for the first time due to COVID-19 on 29 May 
2020 and this was the chamber meeting preceding the Council AGM. The main agenda item was the 
election of the Provincial Executive, which was the Chairperson and the Vice Chairperson. As was 
agreed between all the unions in the Chamber, that the appointment of a labour representative must 
be on rotational bases, as the Chairperson was from the employer and the Vice was appointed from 
labour. 
 
During the meeting, information was shared regarding the objective responsibility and strategic 
priorities of the Chamber, including the reports from all other Provincial Chambers . 
 
The PSA appointed four delegates to the Chamber for 2020/2021 Financial-Year which are as 
follows, 
 
1. FTOB  Mr David King from Department Health  
2. Mr Bongani Mangembe from Social Development 
3. Mr Samkelo Mzuku LRO from Mthatha Office 
4. Mr Riaan Vosloo LRO from Port Elizabeth office. 
 
The next Chamber meeting will be on 18 June 2020 and it will possibly be a virtual meeting as well. 
 
Members are urged to submit to both offices any points of discussions that they want them to be 
escalated to the chamber for discussion and intervention. 
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